
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on March 5, 2014. (1) Jim Sabo, Sr. reports that 
the Easter Cantata has been scheduled for April 13th. (2) Bro. Steve reported that the youth 
are still planning a trip to the Jefferson Street Baptist Center on March 22; the GA's are 
having a slumber party on March 7th and will be making care packages for the youth to take 
on the 22nd; Men's Day has been scheduled for March 30th; the trip for the Senior Adults 
has been finalized to Pennsylvania May 12th - 16th; the locked rate for propane gas as 
reported last month had expired so the tank was filled today at $2.127/gallon. (3) McKenzie 
Hardin, Chairman of the Directory Committee reports that the directory will be sent for print 
on March 11th and expected to be available for distribution to the members as soon as March 
17th; a CD of the family pictures has been made available to her and will soon be added to 
the church website for viewing (4) New Business was presented by Sam Graham, Chairman 
of the Deacons. The deacons made a recommendation and motion for the church to enter an 
agreement with The Western Recorder Newsletter at $10/family (times 193 families) per 
year and $15 dollars per monthly newsletter to have the back page be devoted to Muldraugh 
Hill Baptist Church news. This will be an additional avenue of reaching more church 
members of the community and spreading the news of activities and functions going on at 
Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church. 
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